
 
 

 

Weekly Word 
    5.3.2021 

 

 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 
Week one post lockdown complete and it’s like we have never been away!  Here we have some Y2s doing a spot 
of yoga in the classroom, our Y4 children writing comic strips and then some children in Reception starting a little 
bit of Spring planting!  Despite the miserable weather it’s been a pretty good week to get outdoors and have 

some fun. 
 

In other news, and this is more of a polite reminder than anything else, please can you make sure that you drop 
your child off at the correct time in the morning.  This is mainly to avoid congestion on Bromley St and the 

surrounding area (which was made worse by the recent roadworks!).  Also, it is only children with younger siblings 
who can be dropped off at the earlier time.  Thank you for your understanding.   

 
And one more reminder, it has been brought to my attention that some children are not flushing the toilets in 

school as they have been told not to by their parents/carers due to the risk of spreading of Covid-19.  As much as 
I can appreciate any concerns around this, the message from school will continue to be, flush the toilet and then 
thoroughly wash your hands for 20 seconds.  Thank you again for your understanding. 
 

And finally, well done to Lina, Charlotte and Stephen who each won a signed copy of the book the Valley of the 
Lost Secrets by Lesley Parr after having their names pulled out of a hat.  She only lives round the corner so I 
popped round and got them signed.  It’s a fantastic read and highly recommended ☺ 
 
 

Have a lovely weekend and see you on Monday 
 

 
Mr I. Johnson 

 

  


